
l e t ' s  m a k e  i t  h a p p e n

by May 10, 2023, ensures a fee waiver for
County enforcement in each town or city in
Marin who adopts the Ordinance; 

makes it easier for businesses and public to
follow the same requirements throughout
the County; and

helps keep our environment and the public
safe from plastic pollution and micro-
plastics that are considered toxic pollutants
of emerging concern.

It's time to adopt the Marin County Reusable
Foodware Ordinance to reduce the amount of
plastic in our environment. 

Adopting the Ordinance

Let's get this done for our environment, our
communities, and our children!

Hook Fish Restaurant, Mill Valley

Reusable Foodware

Single-Use Foodware T I M E  T O  R E U S E



Dear 

As a resident of  
I am concerned about the harm single-use
plastics pose to our community's health and well-
being. The County of Marin has led the way by
adopting a Reusable Foodware Ordinance in
2022. It's time for the cities to take the steps to
adopt the same ordinance. 

Asking businesses to switch to reusable foodware
for dining-in and provide compostable takeout
that can be processed in our Organic Compost
Facility, is an important step in reducing the
amount of toxic waste and micro-plastics making
their way into the environment and our bodies.

Sincerely, 
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